
 

 

 
         Date: 14 Oct 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

  

Over the past few weeks, the KJS Times News Team has been focused on getting to know each other 
and building meaningful relationships.  

  

We’ve also been learning how to conduct interviews and showcase our insights in various creative 
ways.  

  

Our first edition will introduce you to our team members and also includes some Halloween-inspired 
stories and games to get us ready for the spooky season ahead.  

  

You can read this edition through the link below. 

The KJS Times - Edition 23 

  

As always, happy reading! 

Kind regards, 

The KJS Times News Team  

 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.flipsnack.com?p=eyJzIjoiWWk1UUlTeS1wSUR4WE9nZ0lNQlpRdExwcDBrIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5mbGlwc25hY2suY29tXFxcL2tvd2xvb25qdW5pb3JzY2hvb2xcXFwvdGhlLWtqcy10aW1lcy1lZGl0aW9uLTIzLTE0dGgtb2N0b2Jlci5odG1sXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiZWNjNWYwN2U3MDJiNGFlYWE3YjQyNTBkNzdjYjA1OWJcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCJkZWJiOTJjYTVhZGY0M2QwZGY3MzAyNjFmYzBjZjBhNDEzOWNkMDc0XCJdfSJ9

